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Good morning, 
 
Please consider this my written testimony to the hearing for HB6171 on Tuesday, April 13, 2021.  
 
I am writing in support of HB6171 to protect intersex children. It’s ethical and imperative that we leave intersex 
children’s bodies to their own autonomy; especially amidst the suppression of healthcare for trans youth, where 
these medically unnecessary surgeries become irreversible, and the physiological damage causes children more 
harm. 
 
Please protect bodily autonomy and pass HB6171. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jamie Smith 
North Providence 


